
 

 

 

SECONDARY PRINCIPAL REPORT 

June 15, 2015 
   

 

The Clinton-Graceville-Beardsley Class of 2015 participated in graduation exercises on May 31
st
  

 

The graduation ceremony went smoothly.  A special thanks to Darcy and all who worked with 

her to set things up. 

 

Report cards have been sent out.   

 

Congratulations to 2015 Valedictorian Carrie Hiedeman and Salutatorian Paul Ragan. 

 

Congratulations to Coaches Farwell and Johnson and all of the boys for winning the Sub-Section 

Championship in Track for the first time. 

 

Congratulations to Cormick Combellick on his 6
th

 place finish in the 110 Hurdles at the State 

Track Meet. 

 

Congratulations to 2015-16 Student Council President—Kassidy Sykora & Vice-President—

Kayla Moberg. 

 

Congratulations to 2015-16 National Honor Society Officers—President Natalie Basta, Vice-

President Kassidy Sykora and Secretary/Treasurer Sharon Tritz. 

 

The Adopt-A-Highway Project undertaken by the NHS and Student Council on Friday, May 22
nd

 

was successfully completed.  Thanks to Ms. Wahl and Mrs. Taffe for their work in preparing for 

and supervising this project. 

 

The Summer Recreation program is underway.  Swimming lessons have begun.  Mrs. Torgerson 

has also gotten the rest of the program started. 

 

Summer Basketball Camp for grades 6-12 was conducted at the High School from June 8
th

-10
th

.   

 

The Secondary Student Handbook, Staff Handbook and Activity Handbook have been revised 

for your perusal.     

 

Orientation for seventh graders and their parents will be conducted on August 24
th

.  Letters will 

be sent and the Northern Star will be notified.    

 

Recommendations for new staff at the High School for the 2015-16 school year should be 

presented at the June meeting.  Interviews for the Counselor Position have not yet taken place. 

 

The schedules for the August 25
th

 - 27
th

 Workshop Days for Staff are in place.  The Staff 

Development Committee will confer earlier in August to confirm details. 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 


